
From: sakura.ewing@gmail.com <sakura.ewing@gmail.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/28/2016 11:16:24 AM
Subject: TV Asahi

Dear Chaney Adams,

Good morning. I hope this e-mail finds you well. I am writing on behalf of TV Asahi, Channel 5 in 
Japan.

We are hoping to request a brief interview with Governor Nikki Haley in regards to the Savannah 
River Site and her recent demand to the Department of Energy to stop a shipment of nuclear material 
from Japan to that site.

Is it possible that the Governor might be able to spare 20 minutes for us some time this week? Or will 
there be any press conferences scheduled in the near future where she will discuss this topic? Thank 
you.

Sincerely,
Sakura


-- 

Sakura Ewing
Producer

TV Asahi America, Inc.
New York Bureau
875 Third Avenue, 3rd Floor
New York, NY 10022

Mobile: (347) 852-2036
e-mail: sakura@tv-asahi.net

Office: (212) 644-6300
Fax: (212) 644-0003
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